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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 Trip: Paultons Park – Wednesday 21st May 2025 
 
Throughout this year, all of the children in Year 6 have worked incredibly hard, particularly in 
preparation for their upcoming exams. As a result of this, we are delighted to announce that Year 6 will 
be visiting Paultons Park on Wednesday 21st May 2025 after they have completed their SATS.   
 
The cost of this trip is £15.50 per child which includes the entrance fee to the park alongside coach travel. 
Please log in to your SCOPAY account to give permission for your child to go on the trip and to pay the 
£15.50 fee.    
 
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and the coach will be returning us to school by 5:30pm.  This will 
give the children a full day in the park to enjoy as many of the attractions as possible. Children will need 
to wear the top half of their school uniform (polo and jumper) but will be able to wear comfortable 
footwear and bottoms. The children do not need to bring any money on the day. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or sweets please). If 
your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like the school to provide a school packed 
lunch (cheese roll, cake or biscuit, fruit and a bottle of water), then please order through 
SCOPAY.  Please note that we will only be able to provide lunches for the children who have pre-
ordered. The deadline for ordering a school packed lunch is Tuesday 13th May. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the visit please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Harding and Mrs Heath-Goddard 
The Year 6 Team  
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